
Providing the people, families, neighborhoods and small businesses of Castle Pines with clean, safe, reliable drinking water, 
renewable water, wastewater, storm water, parks and open space services in the most fiscally responsible manner, while 
serving as stewards of the community’s water-related assets and Standard & Poor’s AA and Moody’s A1 bond ratings.
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Welcome Rosenkrans, Allen & Dodd!
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Special thanks to Certified Master Gardener and Forest 
Park neighborhood resident, Harriette Einolf, for leading 
our first annual Xeric Workshop on Saturday, May 12.  "The 
Metro District and I were pleasantly surprised at the level of 
interest in xeric, water wise and native plants," said Einolf.  
"We prepared for 25 people, and when nearly 50 showed 
up to participate, it became clear that we had tapped into 
a something of a passion for many in our community.  I 
hope our Metro District will host more of these, and that I 
can help to provide the information people need to grow 
beautiful, water-wise gardens."

The community voted 
last month to give 
Kathy Rosenkrans top 
honors as its newest 
Metropolitan District 
Director.  Rosenkrans 
is a former IT 
professional, a full-
time mother of two 
and a 23-year Castle 

Pines resident.  Kathy and her husband, Don, live and 
raise their children in the Knights Bridge neighborhood.
 
"I listened intently and tried hard to precisely communicate 
what I believe are responsible priorities, values and a vision 
for the future of our Metro District.  That's relevant, because 
few things are more disappointing than people who say 
one thing to get elected and do something different once 
they arrive," said Rosenkrans. "Our community clearly 
signaled its preferred direction for the 
Metro District.  I believe each Director 
is aware that the community will hold us 
individually and collectively accountable 
for accomplishing the objectives we 

prioritized.  These objectives include: securing renewable 
water, completing the infrastructure necessary to deliver 
that renewable water to our community, and continuing 
the Metropolitan District's rapid debt-reduction efforts."
 
The community also voted last month to retain Metropolitan 
Distr ic t Direc tors 
Keith Dodd and 
Stephen Allen, 
both of whom the 
Metropolitan District 
Board previously 
appointed to fill 
vacancies.  

The Metropolitan 
District will honor retiring Director Bill Santos for his 
outstanding service in the July 2012 edition of the Castle 
Pines Connection.

Kathy Rosenkrans ​859 votes
Stephen Allen ​800 votes
Keith Dodd ​​797 votes
Dick Lichtenheld​ 637 votes
Rex A. Lucas​​ 588 votes
Kevin Bruer ​​575 votes

First Annual Xeric Workshop

Official 2012 Election Results

Your Metropolitan District Board provides the information on this page as a public service to the people of Castle Pines.  The Castle Pines Connection is not responsible for the content of this communication.
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